
Dear Preschool Parents and Guardians, 

We will be having an Open House on Tuesday, August 23rd from 5:30-6:45 P.M. for the 3 year 

old A. M. class and Wednesday, August 24th from 5:30-6:45 P.M. for the 4 year old Pre-K A.M. 

class. This visit will give both children and parents the opportunity to become familiar with our 

classroom and teachers. Feel free to drop off your child’s supplies at this time. 

 

 

3 Year Old AM 4 Year Old Pre-K AM 

 

1- Box of 10 count, classic 

colors Crayola washable 

markers 

1-Box of 10 count, classic colors 

Crayola washable markers 

1- Box of 24 count Crayola 

crayons 

1-Box of 24 count Crayola crayons 

1-Box of Kleenex 1-Box of Kleenex 

4- Large Elmer’s glue sticks 4-Large Elmer’s glue sticks 

1- 4 oz. bottle of Elmer’s school 

glue 

1-4 oz. bottle of Elmer’s school glue 

1- Pack of baby wipes 1-Large bottle of hand sanitizer 

1- Container of Clorox wipes 1-Container of Clorox wipes 

2- Black Expo dry erase markers 2- Black Expo dry erase markers 

1- Change of clothes in Ziploc 

bag labeled with name, 

including 1 pair of underwear 

and 1 pair of socks 

1- Change of clothes in Ziploc 

bag labeled with name, 

including 1 pair of underwear 

and 1 pair of socks 
 

 

Thank you for helping us with these supplies, it enables us to keep costs reasonable.  

Remember, September’s payment is DUE on or before August 15th. Please note that we do 

not have a payment plan and do not keep your payment information on file. Monthly payments 

can be made online, over the phone, or in person. If you would like to make your payments 

online, but do not have an online account, please call us and we will set an account up for you. If 

you have any questions about preschool, please feel free to reach out. See you all in August. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Candice Basista 

Preschool Director/Recreation Supervisor  

(630)-653-3811 ext. 114 

CandiceB@winfieldparkdistrict.com 


